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Dear Colleague,
 
Welcome back from your spring break! I hope you’ve had a great time, and I’m really glad you’re
back.
 
Just a quick reminder that early on Wednesday, April 9, district teachers and paraeducators
will receive an online survey invitation from the Center for Educational Effectiveness (CEE). The
survey will come from Effectiveness.org via research.net with a subject line “Collaboration Time
Survey-Your School Name”.  A link to the survey will be included in the body of the email. The
survey will be open for teachers’ and paraeducators’ responses through the end of the day on Friday,
April 18.
 
Everyone’s responses will be confidential and anonymous, and no individual responses will be seen
by district staff.  CEE will provide district-summary and building summary reports of the compiled
responses. Please see my March 27 email on this topic for more details if you need them.
 
Many thanks,
 
Gary
 
    

 

Dr. Gary Cohn
Superintendent
gcohn@everettsd.org
425-385-4009  |  425-385-4002  Fax 
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